
June 2016 
 
Meeting called to order at 11:08 by President O'Neil 
Moment of silence for the passing of Ed Murtha and all 
troops in harms way. 
Minutes of May meeting read and and approved. 
Treasures report given by President O'Neil - Checking 
Acct: $23,592.54; Savings $19,464.00; CD $54,143.08 
report approved. 
Presidents report: Joe reminded membership this is last 
meeting before summer break. Next meeting will be 
October 3. 
Joe noted that the annual reunion picnic will be 
September 24 at St. Michaels church in Aquasco , MD. 
Send checks to Joe Healy. 
Joe reported that the new Fire Chief has his monthly 
staff meeting on the first Monday of the month and 
can't make out meeting. 
Audit Committee: John Lockwood gave the committees 
report on the audit and recommendations.  
The committee used the same principles as Local 36 and 
the IAFF. 
Annuity Committee: Bill Mould reported not much change 
in progress on actions. He advised that 2 additional 
affected members had received 
letters for an extension of their appeal. Bill had talked 
with Gary Hankins of the retired police officers 
association about the 1099C issue. 



The attorney cost to obtain an opion is estimated to be 
about $15,000 
President O'Neil read the current sick list of members. 
He also reports that Joe Healy will be sending out an 
issue of the Vocal Alarm.  
Anyone with pictures or articles please send to Joe. 
Motion was made and approved to allocate $2000 to 
finance September reunion picnic. 
Motion was made and approved to increase to $7500 the 
monies for the attorney fees for the 1099C .  
This is the RFA's half of estimated cost to be shared 
with the FOP Assn. 
Meeting adjourned at 1215 hrs	


